Nazaneen Healy

From: Dee Miller <contactdee@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 5:15 PM

To: Public Comment - HC

Subject: Historical Preservation Award vote

| would like to g on record as supporting the DAR Settlers Project for this Historical Preservation Award. It truly met not
only all the requirements, but was a unique project and entry, and the historical detail it entails, is now available to not
only Los Altos residents, but our school children and all users of our libraries and research venues! An amazing resource
available for years to come! thank you for your consideration . Dee Miller 1211 miguel ave los altos 94024



